
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families, 
Welcome to our Kindergarten FAMILY! My name is Robin Lincow, and I am 
thrilled to be your child's kindergarten teacher this school year! 
Kindergarten is such a fun and exciting year! We will have the BEST time! 
 

I want to share more information about myself! I live in Upper Dublin with 
my husband, two sons (17 and 14), and daughter (11). We have enjoyed our trips 
to the shore this summer! When I am not teaching, I enjoy walking, strength 
training, and spending time with my friends and family. I graduated from 
Penn State University with a Bachelor’s Degree in Education, and received a 
Master’s of Education from Gratz College. I love reading books and listening 
to podcasts to continue learning! 
 

I look forward to meeting you on Thursday, August 29th in room 173!   
 

Please bring the following supplies to our August orientation! 
*1 Box of Tissues                           
*1 Four Pack of Thick BLACK Expo Markers 
 

On the first day of school, your child will need a 2-pocket folder and 
headphones. Both of these items will be stored in your child’s backpack each 
day. The headphones should go over the head. Please do not send earbuds 
or wireless ones. Thank you!! 
 

Save the Date!! 
**Monday, 9/16, at 6:00 PM 
We will have a Back-to-School Night presentation for both the AM and PM 
parents. During this time, I will share more in depth about a typical day in 
kindergarten and discuss our curriculum.  
 

I cannot wait to meet my new kindergarten friends! Thank you for your 
support and cooperation. Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation! See you 
soon!       

Smiles, 
Robin Lincow 😊  


